Ruby Bay
Bypass overnight
road closures

From Sunday 4 May until Monday 26 May 2025
between 7pm to 5.30am, (excluding Friday

and Saturday nights), SH60 Ruby Bay Bypass
between Dominion Road and Harley Road
intersections will be closed to do further work
on 2.7km of safety barrier.

During the day both lanes will be open on SH60
with a temporary lower speed limit.

A detour for all vehicles will be available through
Mapua Drive and Aporo Road. Allow for an extra
10 minutes.

During the overnight road closures, residents
wanting to access Gardner Valley Road or
Tasman View Road will need to use Dominion
Road or Harley Road. Residents wanting to
access Stagecoach Road and Chaytor Road
will need to use Seaton Valley Road.
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